
Mar 22, 2020

puc Commission
NH

Dear Commission,

Do not let Eversource raise residential rates 23.9%. And please do not let them get away with automatic
rate adjustments. Why are NH rates higher than Massachusetts?

Make Eversource be more efficient! We senior citizens who are on fixed incomes can’t afford to turn on
the lights, let alone the heat.

I urge the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Eversource rate proposals (DE
19-057).

Increasing the basic customer charge unfairly adds to the burden on older retired Eversource customers,
who generally use less electricity.
Eversource New Hampshire customers already pay a much higher monthly customer charge than their
customers in Massachusetts and Connecticut.

Reject the unfair Eversource residential rate hike proposals.

Thank you,
Paula Spear
163 Curtis Farm Road
Wilton, NH 03086

Sincerely,

Ms. Paula Spear
163 Curtis Farm Road
Wilton, NH 03086
(603) 654-9814
pspea r@tds. net


